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SEQ Rail Stabling Program 
Banyo – April construction update 

Major construction activities for the Banyo stabling facility are now complete. Minor works will continue to be undertaken within the site until mid-2017. 

The following activities will occur Monday to Saturday between 6.30am and 5pm, throughout April and May 2017, weather and construction conditions permitting: 

· Construction of the stabling facility’s access road and carpark
· Construction of the Banyo station carpark extension including asphalting, installation of lighting and CCTV
· Construction of a visual barrier along Royal Parade
· Installation of associated utility services
· Installation of lighting and CCTV poles
· 100 hour burn-in of stabling facility’s lighting
· Installation of overhead electrical equipment. 

Carpark extension 

The Banyo station carpark extension is in progress and will open following the connection of lighting and security cameras to the area. Once a date for opening has been confirmed, Queensland Rail will notify customers. 

The four existing station carparks that are temporarily blocked off as part of the carpark extension works will be open again for public use in mid-May 2017, following completion of asphalting works (weather and construction conditions permitting). 

We apologise for the delay and the inconvenience this may have caused. Your patience during the construction period is appreciated.

100 hour lighting burn-in

The project team will be undertaking testing of the lighting equipment at the Banyo stabling facility in the coming months. This requires the lights to be at 100% lux (illumination) levels continuously over a period of 100 hours. 

This burn-in is a manufacturing requirement to ensure that there are no issues with the lights once they are turned on for operational purposes. Residents will be notified in advance of this activity once timing has been confirmed.

Who can I contact?
If you have any questions, or would like to register for more information, please contact the project team on 1800 783 334 (free call) or stabling@qr.com.au 
CPB Contractors can be reached on 1800 783 334 (press 1). 

Visit www.queenslandrail.com.au/stabling anytime for more information and updates. 
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